
2024
HSS Science Fair
Participant Letter

Dear Science Fair Participant,

Thank you for participating in Hugh Sutherland School’s Science Fair! Here is some information
you’ll need to know for the HSS Science Fair on Monday, February 5th, 2024.

Setting Up
Your project can be set up on Monday, February 5th starting at 8:20am. The Science Fair will
be located in the middle school wing empty classroom, Room 164 (aka The Den). If you need
help finding this classroom, please ask Ms. Jen.

Judging
Judging will take place starting at 9:00am. Your project will be judged 3 times by 3 different
judges. There will be times when you won’t have a judge in front of you, but you need to stay
with your project. Please bring a book to read or work to do so you have something to do when
your project is not being judged. Our judges are community members. Please remember to
thank them. Once your project has been judged 3 times, you will go back to class.

**Remember: Your project summary and log book are very important for judging purposes!

Clean Up
Projects can be picked up starting at 2:50pm until the end of the day on Monday, February 5th.
Projects must be taken home on Monday, February 5th.

Awards Ceremony
The awards ceremony will take place on Tuesday, February 6th at 1:00pm in the west gym.

Parents
Your parents are invited to view the projects during lunch (12:00pm to 12:45pm) on Monday,
February 5th, if they want to. They are also invited to the awards ceremony on Tuesday,
February 6th. Parents need to sign in at the office upon their arrival to the school.

The Mountainview Science and Technology Society (MSTS) Science Fair is on Saturday, March
2nd, 2024 in Olds, AB. Mark your calendars in case you move onto the next level! You will find
out more information at the awards assembly.

Thanks, and good luck!

Mrs. Sadek and Ms. Jen
HSS Science Fair Committee


